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Dear Parents,
 
What a wonderful first week of school we had here at Dwight. While the rain did sprinkle down on us as we began the 2013-2014 school year, it certainly didn’t dampen our enthusiasm for getting back to school. Thank you for sending your children to us ready and excited about learning. Our first day of school was so exciting that our staff captured the experience with wonderful photos. On Friday, we had an all school assembly which included an incredible slide show so that students and staff could relive our fantastic first day.

This month will be full of activity as students settle back into the routines that school brings. We will have school pictures on September 13 and our Open House on September 17. Fit Kids Before the Bell will also start on September 24. Please come and join us as we stay fit by walking together around the track in our own backyard. September will end with the infamous Dwight Fair. Make sure to set aside time to visit and enjoy great fun!

We are so lucky to be surrounded by our amazing Dwight children. Savor the early fall days with your family and friends.

Respectfully,
Mimi Maniscalco
